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Dear Oregon Department of Administrative Services, I am resident of Corvallis in 

support of SB 1131 to award a grant to Chintimini Wildlife Center. I have used 

Chintimini Wildlife Services for sick and injured wildlife found in my neighborhood 

over the years. The staff has always shown empathy and professionalism when 

helping wildlife and working with the public. Chintimini has always been in need of 

financial support due to the rise every year in injured, sick and orphaned wildlife. My 

husband and I donate to Chintimini every year because we feel the Center fills the 

need of veterinarian care for wildlife that will be not met otherwise but face a rising 

number of needs for their wildlife services. Chintimini also does community education 

on living with wildlife. Clearly, Chintimini Wildlife Center is in need of the grant by 

Oregon Department of Administrative Services and will use the funding wisely. I 

support SB 1131. Thank you for taking my comment. Stacy Drake, Corvallis, Oregon  


